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Annual Compliance 1

Mahtomedi

Public Schoals

The AIPAC has decided to issue a Vote of Concurrence, meaning that they
have no recommendations regarding the learning needs of our Native
American students for the School Board at this time.

This compliance is done annually and the ATPAC will have an opportunity
each year to decide whether or not to provide recommendations to the
School Board.

The AIPAC will continue to work hard on meeting the needs of Native
American learners in our district and will seek support and partnership
from the School Board and district staff as needed.




Brief Update on Formation of the o)

AIPAC this zear Mahtomedi

- The AIPAC has met twice this year so far and plans to meet again on April 12th.

Participation has been low, but that is expected when forming a new AIPAC.
Outreach efforts are ongoing.

AIPAC’s current goals:

- Include 506 Form in registration packets.
- This form will help with identification of Native American students in the district

and will be needed if we ever apply for a grant from the Office of Indian Education.
(Now included for next year’s registrations).

Develop a web page on the district website for the AIPAC so there is a clear way for

families to find information.

Continue to build up the AIPAC and create a sense of community for Native American

families within the committee.




